Danbury Youth Baseball

Cal Ripken League
Babe Ruth League

TEAM SPONSORSHIP

Dear Prospective Sponsar,

Each year over 550 children ages 6 -18 join Danbury Youth Baseball to learn and
experience America’s pastime. As a registered 501c¢3 organization we rely on the generosity of
local area businesses to help provide financial support. This year we will be seeking team
sponsorships in both our Cal Ripken (ages 5 -12) and Babe Ruth (ages 13-18) divisions.

Danbury Youth Baseball cannot be successful in our mission of providing the best
extracurricular activities to the youth of our community without our valued TEAM SPONSORS. We
are hoping that your organization will continue to support our program.

Danbury Youth Baseball is one of the finest sports leagues in New England because of
your commitment. We are grateful for your partnership and thank you in advance for your
sponsorship. Please complete the team sponsorship form below and return the form or contact us
by March 1 for the spring season or August 1 for the fall season.

If you have any questions, please email us @ contact@danburyyouthbaseball.com.

Sincerely,

Tony Gervasio

President

DANBURY YOUTH BASEBALL
Spring Sponsorship: Team(s) @ $350.00 per team =
Fall Sponsorship: Team(s) @ $350.00 per team =

Sponsorship plus 2’x4’ field signage @ $500 per team =
Spring and Fall sponsor discount (if paying to sponsor both for the year) $600.00.
Spring and Fall sponsor with signage $800.00

Business Name:

Business Address:

Contact Name/Telephone Number:
Business Web-site:

Business email:

Name of child in our League (if applicable):

Please make all checks payable to: Danbury Youth Baseball
Mail to: Danbury Youth Baseball
C/o Team Sponsor Committee
3 Memorial Drive
Danbury, CT 06810



